
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: EB-2018-0270 FW: Letter of Comment - Orillia
Date: Monday, December 10, 2018 2:37:23 PM

 

From: Linda Proudfoot Nurse  
Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 1:50 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Re: Letter of Comment - Orillia
 
To Whom it may concern, Re Case #EB-2018-0270 regarding Hydro One purchasing Orillia
Power.
I live in Orillia Ontario, and am a taxpayer to this city. I am very concerned over the idea that
Hydro One
may take over our Orillia Power Corporation. It is well known that Hydro One raises their rates
far beyond
what most seniors can pay. My husband and I are totally opposed to Hydro One purchasing
Orillia’s
Orillia Power Corporation. We want to stay with Orillia Power and do NOT want Hydro One
serving
us in Orillia.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Linda L. Nurse

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:ShellyAnne.Connell@oeb.ca



